Blaine Big Questions Debate
April 1st, 2017
Please join us for the Blaine Big Questions Debate Tournament on April 1st, 2017. This is an exciting opportunity to try out an interesting new category of debate. This will be a relatively small tournament, so please do your best to provide as many judges as you can to keep it running smoothly. 
Entries from participating schools and any judges they provide consent to the rules of the Big Questions event, including the format and topicality guidelines. Schools should provide their judges with access to the National Speech & Debate Association’s judge training resources prior to the tournament. Event resources for students and coaches are provided by the NSDA. Judges and competitors will also be asked to complete a brief survey before leaving the tournament site. For more information on Big Questions, please follow this link: https://www.speechanddebate.org/big-questions/
For more information on the tournament, please email Cody Goodchild at goodc005@umn.edu
Hope to see you at Blaine!
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